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Dear Parents

A hearty welcome to all our students back to school after a short vacation. Amid the alarming surge in COVID-
19 cases and the prevalent adverse scenario, the summer vacation in Delhi schools was rescheduled.

The catastrophic COVID-19 wave has hit the school hard too. We have lost three dear faculty members and a
supporting staff member and a pall of shock and loss hangs over the entire school fraternity. It is a matter of
profound grief that the infection has claimed the lives of many of our student's parents too. To ensure that these
students don't dropout of school and are able to continue with studies, their school fee has been waived off. Our
heart reaches out to all their families and we pray that God gives them strength to bear the irreparable loss.

Unfortunately students are the worst hit in this unprecedented times with no sports, dance or physical activities
for over a year now. The school, however, has striven to address the holistic needs of the students and strike a
balance between their safety and scholastic and non scholastic interests. The conditions are still not conducive
for a physical reopening of the school and we are patiently waiting for things to be normal again.

As the session resumes, kindly note the following points.
1- Replacements and changes in class teacher or subject teachers will be conveyed by respective teachers.

2- I am sure you understand the importance of internal assessments and ongoing participation and performance
in school based exams/projects/activities specially in the current situation. The class X and XII marks as per
CBSE policy are being decided as per this basis this year. I request you to ensure no laxity and that your ward is
regular and attentive in all the above.

3- It is very important that your ward keeps the video on during class. Not following the new normal classroom
etiquettes may lead to loss of attendance or strict action.

4- Any serious problem or matter may be shared with the concerned teacher or mailed to school for our perusal.

5- The Terminal/Periodical exams begin from 10 June onwards. It is mandatory for all students to appear in the
exams. In case of any emergency or health issue, the teacher must be informed in time or else the child will be
marked absent.

6- It is again mandatory for the child to log in at right time, keep video on, be in proper school uniform and obey
the instructions of the teacher. Not doing so may lead to being marked absent. Kindly resolve matters related to
the same in time. Any other problem may be immediately conveyed to the teacher on invigilation duty.

7- The students’ emotional wellness is our primary concern. Please do not hesitate in consulting the school
counsellor or the teacher for any stress related issue of your ward.

8- Kindly visit the school website for latest updates.

Let us together, parent and teacher, work hand in hand to connect, understand and work to bring about a
remarkable positive change in the child.

"With the new day comes new strength and new thoughts. If we believe that tomorrow will be better, we can
bear a hardship today." Hope is a powerful tool we can utilize during the corona virus crisis to help carry us
through.

Keep safe, keep healthy, keep happy.

Yours sincerely

ANITA
WADEHRA

(Mrs. Anita Wadehra)
Principal
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